
MEMORANDUM 

The Culver Road Armory – 145 Culver Road, Suite 160, Rochester, NY 14620 – 585.381.9250 

TO: Scott Smith – Randsco Pipeline 

Patrick Smith – Caldwell Tanks, Inc.  

Lisa Walworth – MW Controls 

Jason Rudich – John W. Danforth Company 

COPY: Town of Farmington 

Town of Canandaigua 

Dave Herman – MRB Group 

FROM: Bill Davis 

DATE: January 19, 2022  MRB GROUP PROJECT NO: 0610.19002 

RE: Canandaigua-Farmington Brickyard Road Tank 

Project 

As you are aware the Town of Farmington received bids on December 14, 2021 for the 

Canandaigua-Farmington WD Brickyard Road Tank and Transmission Main Project.  Our 

understanding is that the Town’s intention is to move ahead with the project and is 

working to obtain additional financing.  However, due to the discrepancy between the 

construction costs based on bid pricing and the original project budget, the Town will 

need to re-authorize the bonding amount.  This may take the Town additional time to 

complete. 

Based on Article 2 of the Bid Form “…This bid will remain subject to acceptance for 60 

days after the Bid opening, or for such longer period of that time that Bidder may agree 

to in writing upon request of Owner”.  On behalf of the Town of Farmington, we are 

requesting that the bidders hold their bid pricing for an additional 30 days (total of 90 

days from bid opening) in order for the Town to complete the bond authorization and 

solidify funding for the project.  Notice of award would be planned to be executed by 

the town upon completion of the bond authorization and within the 90 day request.  

By signing below and returning this form by January 28, 2022 you confirm that you will 

honor the bid pricing until 90 days after the bid opening.  If a response is not received, 

the Town may consider the next bidder or potentially re-bidding the contract.   

Please do not hesitate to contact our office with any questions or concerns regarding 

this request.

________________________________ ______________________ 

Contractor  Date  

Caldwell Tanks, Inc. January 19, 2022

________________________________
Patrick A. Smith, Sales Manager
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